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St. Joseph's Medical Center License No. 13-02650-02
ATTN: Sheryl Lewis, Vice President Docket No. 030-13685 '

P.O. Box 1935 "

801 East Lasalle Street
South Bend, IN 46634 :

Dear Ms. Lewis: !

As a result of the inspection conducted on January 6, 1994, the enclosed
NRC Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION, is issued for License No. 13-02650-02.
You will note that this form indicates that no violation was noted. It is
not necessary that'you acknowledge receipt of this form.

In addition to the above areas, the inspector examined actions described in
your letter dated June 24, 1991, regarding apparent violations found during
our May 23 and 24, 1991, inspection. We have no-further questions regarding-
these matters.

I wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended to me during
the inspection.

Sincerely,

Thomas F. Young-
Radiation Specialist

Enclosure: NRC Form 591
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